

KINGSBURY GREEN PRIMARY SCHOOL Old Kenton Lane

London NW9 9ND

Telephone: 020 8204 6423 Fax: 020 8905 0258

Email: office1@kgreen.brent.sch.uk

Headteacher: Ms Laura Wynne B.Ed (Hons), MA (Ed), NPQH

28.09.18

Dear Parent / Carer,

RE: Reception Parent Workshop

It is delightful to see all the children settling into the new routines and enjoying learning.

I am writing to invite you to a parent workshop where you will be able to meet your child's class teacher and gain an understanding of reading plus teaching of phonics in the Early Years. At this meeting, you will be given information on how you can support and encourage your child to enjoy reading and sharing a book at home with you. The class teachers will provide you with guidance and advice on how to foster independence in children and boost their communication and language development from this early age.

We are running the workshop on two different days. To help us with our planning, please select your preferred day on the slip below and return it to your child's class teacher by Monday 8th October.

We look forward to seeing you.

Yours Sincerely,

Mrs Bathija

Assistant Head Teacher EYFS and KS1
Cut Here
Please return this slip by Monday 8th October 2018
Please circle which meeting you will be able to attend
I am able to attend the meeting on:
15 th October 2018 3.30pm – 4.00pm – in the class room
18 th October 2018
3.30pm – 4.00pm – in the class room
Parent's name:















